
November 16, 2022


Mayor Wentz called to order the regular meeting of the Rockwell City Council at 7:00 p.m. All 
Council members were present.  Also present were Jay Siefken, Zach Laudner and Chief 
Brunstein.


Emhoff moved to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  Motion seconded by Worley, 
carried unanimously.


Chief Brunstein discussed with the Council about setting some security cameras on Main Street.  
Koob asked Chief Brunstein to research some plans and cameras to bring back to the Council.


Weier presented the 2021-2022 Financial Report for the year ended June 30, 2022.  Koob moved 
to approve the 2021-2022 Financial Report by Resolution 2022-8.  Motion seconded by Worley.  
Roll call vote; Ayes: Koob, Worley, Meyer, Morrison and Emhoff.  Motion carried unanimously.


Mayor Wentz stated that he would like to have a sidewalk plan in place, and would work with the 
Streets and Alley Committee to start a plan and look at any funding available.  Emhoff felt we 
need to focus on what we have that needs to be fixed and then see where we can go.  


Council discussed the breakdown from Serve Pro and would like more information and the 
remaining work to be done.


Koob asked about re-addressing the property that has been addressed as Fifth Street, which is 
technically not Fifth Street, before it is sold.  This would require a public hearing and Council 
approval.  Siefken will look into this more to follow up at the next meeting.


Chief Brunstein noted a nuisance property.  Meyer noted he has not heard from WHKS on the 
Main Street 


Koob noted the lights are up at the playground, but would like to have more light to the East.  
Koob also noted the benches and garbage receptacles have been ordered.  


Meyer asked if anyone would be able to attend the Derelict Building Program, noting this may 
be some good information for us.


Emhoff asked about getting the cords on for the Christmas trees on Main Street.  Siefken noted 
they will be doing this on the 28th.


Siefken noted that he will have a bid for the work to be done in the maintenance building prior to 
budget time.  Koob also asked about any equipment that we need to consider replacing.  Siefken 
noted the next big purchase would be the tractor and to start searching for a used dump truck. 


With no further business, Koob moved to adjourn the meeting.  Motion seconded by Worley, 
carried unanimously.




________________________________	 	 ________________________________

Larry Wentz, Mayor	 	 	 	 	 Lorna Weier, City Clerk


